ARTICLE

SAHA - PLASKETT CORRESPONDENCE

Editor’s Note: Readers are requested to read the editorial to understand the background of this
exchange of letters between the two scientists. Saha’s letters are undated, presumably the copies
that we have received are the drafts. However, from the reply of Prof. Plaskett, it is clear that
Saha’s first letter was written on December 21, 1946 and the second one sometime in January
1947.
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